January 19, 1977
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Gen W. Roy, Chief, Pield Coordinstion and Enforcement
Branch, Office of Inspection and Enforcement

FROM: James M. Allan, Chief, Fuel Facility and Msteriale
Safety Branch, Office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: POSSIBLE USE OF BYPRODUCT MATERIAL BY UNAUTHORIZED
PERSONNEL REVIEWED BY IE:II1 PERSONNEL
(AITS NO. BOI&42F¥3)

The attached memo to Region III files, dated January 18, 1977, contains the
results of the reviev of circumstances surrounding the relocation of &
telectherapy unit within a hospital in Tennessee. This information wae
obtained per vour request im AITE No. HOl442F3. The initial information on
thie matter is contained in a letter from C. P. West of Tennessee's
Division of Occupational and Radiclogical Health to Picker Corporation
dated September 28, 1976 and from G. Wayne Ferr, Assistant Director for
State Agreements Programs, Office of State Programs to you dated November
1, 1976. Copies of both letters are sttached.

James M. Allan, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Branch

Attachments:
as stated

cc: R, F. Warnick, Regiomal
Coordinator
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